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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Sue Pollard <junipersuep@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 11:05 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Groundwater rules change

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from junipersuep@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
To Whomever it May Concern, 
As a farm family in Central Oregon we strongly oppose these proposed changes to the groundwater issue. 
 
Thank you! 
ScoƩ and Sue Pollard 
Sent from my iPad 


